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Ki Sung-yong, Lim Sang-hyup, Jo Young-wook
participated

The Korea Professional Football Federation announced on the 8th that it will hold the EA
Sports FC Futures Football Festival with Electronic Arts (EA).
 
FC Futures is a project launched by the Federation and EA in November last year to provide
education, culture and environment for children to enjoy and learn soccer with the goal of
sustainable youth soccer.
The soccer festival will be held at Hyochang Stadium in Yongsan-gu, Seoul on the 17th, and Ki
Sung-yueng, Lim Sang-hyup, and Cho Young-wook (FC Seoul) will spend time with
participating students on behalf of K-League players.
 
Applications for participation can be made from 2 p.m. on the K League Kick website from 2
p.m. on the 8th to 10 a.m. on the 13th.  메이저사이트
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